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Thank you, Mr. President,

Kazakhstan warmly welcomes the delegation of Maldives led by H.E. Minister Dunya Maumoon. We thank for the comprehensive presentation of the National Report and commend the progress achieved by Maldives since its 1st UPR cycle report in November 2010. 

Our delegation highly appreciates the scope of measures taken to combat gender based violence, in particular the adoption of the 2012 Domestic Violence Prevention Act, the 2014 Sexual Harassment and Abuse Prevention Act and the Sexual Offences Act. The strengthening of the legal framework on protection of the rights of vulnerable groups, including disabled persons and victims of human trafficking is also commendable.   
Mr. President, 

Kazakhstan would like to make the following recommendations:

· To further strengthen the child rights protection system by bringing the national legislation in line with the provisions of the CRC.

· To take further steps to progressively improve the quality of education.

· To continue its efforts in the field of women’s rights protection.  

Thank you!
